
From: Mutialu, Rajan 
Sent: 7/23/2014 3:00:27 PM 
To: Pitcock, Maril (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MxWL); Redacted 

Redacted 

Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Strauss, Robert 
L. (robert.strauss@cpuc.ea.gov); Caron, Jennifer (jennifer.caron@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Phillips, Paul S. (paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: ED Report on PG&E's Failure to Transition Ag Customers to TOU Rates -

Maintaining revenue neutrality for PG&E's Ag customer class 

Good afternoon, 

After speaking with Sid Dietz, I'm inquiring as to how revenue neutrality for PG&E's Ag class 
will be maintained given that additional revenue was generated from not transitioning 
customers to TOU rates. Would this be reflected in PG&E's annual true-up filing next year? 
If so, would a rate decrease or bill credit be used as a potential tool for resolving the 
discrepancy? Given the urgency to finalize Energy Division's report, if you could provide 
details on PG&E's plan for addressing this issue by tomorrow it would be greatly appreciated. 

Thanks, 

Rajan Mutialu Analyst I Demand Response, Customer Generation, Retail Rates I Energy Division I CPUC 
I raian.mutialu@cpuc.ca.gov (415) 703-2039 

SB GT&S 0660336 
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